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RATIFICATION OF ELECTRONIC VOTE 
Personnel Recommendation 

 
 
 
Recommendation 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Governors ratify the action adopted by the 
Board of Governors by electronic vote on April 1, 2020, with a vote of 8-0.  The 
action approved the rank and tenure for the incoming chair of the Department of 
Public Health in the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences, Professor Patricia 
Wren.  
 
Background 
 
The background on this request was distributed to the Board under separate 
cover.   Action on Professor Wren was originally scheduled for March 20th but 
rescheduled for a later date due to the public health crisis.  Action on this 
personnel recommendation was requested by the Dean of the College of Liberal 
Arts and Sciences to complete the hiring process.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


	RATIFICATION OF ELECTRONIC VOTE
	Recommendation
	Background



